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How did our students spend their first days back at ACS?  Read on 
to find out!
Mrs. Florez welcomed her PK  students and they made hats and had 
a great day.  Sister Veronika assisted our littlest ones throughout the 
day. 
Mrs. Bielak welcomed her Kindergarten class and they even did 
some dancing to celebrate their first day.  Miss Kelly was impressed 
with all the already knew!
Miss Suarez had a big welcome for her first graders and went over 
procedures and routines. They are ready to learn.
Mrs. Kukuruza greeted her second graders with a big smile and a 
beautiful classroom. And they cannot wait to get to her library! 
It was Miss Roque’s first day at ACS and you wouldn’t know it!  Her 
third graders were all smiles as they attended their first day. 
And Miss Drayton was reunited with her now 4th graders (she 
taught them in second grade) and already wrote a journal entry and 
started a project!

Miss Shumny welcomed her 5th graders and had time to meet with 
her 8th grade class for language arts.  
Mrs. Lombardi welcomed her 6th graders and also met with grade 5 
to discuss the math expectations. 
Mrs. Laffey returned this year with her same class as the 7th grade 
teacher and also met with grades 6th and 8th to review the Social 
Studies curriculum and student responsibilities.
And Mrs. Pickering welcomed 26 eighth graders and all they wanted 
to know was WHEN IS RING DAY?!  The Class of 2023 will be one 
our biggest graduating classes we have seen in the last 17 years!
Last but not least we welcomed Mrs. Szeliga as our 7th grade pre-al-
gebra and 8th grade algebra teacher.  She has many years of experi-
ence and will add to the rigor of our curriculum!
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Our ACS teachers working the kitchen at our 
first Bingo night in over two years!



What a wonderful Back to School Night!  Tonight we welcomed our parents and had the opportunity to share 
our goals and expectations! Mrs. Shumny shared all the building upgrades and renovations as well as our focus 
for the academic school year.  We were pleased that each family was able to visit their child’s classroom and ask 
all their questions.  
We are truly looking forward to a fantastic school year!!

Back to School Night

ACS completed its first full week of school with a 
beautiful whole school Divine Liturgy and a special 
Backpack Blessing by Fr. Ivan. The children placed 
their backpacks on the steps of the altar which were 
filled with student’s first set of sharp crayons, erasers, 
notebooks, thick books – yet, all were filled with our 
student’s excitement and love for learning.  Father 
reminded students that “God has got their back” and 
will continue to watch over them at ACS and guide 
their good choices. Today, we celebrated God’s gift of 
learning, and we prayed for His blessing on students, 
teachers and our school supplies for the coming year.

Back to School Backpack Blessing



A lot of hard work 
went into improving 
and cleaning things 
around the building 
this summer.  We got 
new water fountains 
installed, a few new 
coats of paint and 
some nicely cleaned 
floors and rugs, plus a 
whole new multi-pur-
pose room in the 
basement!
Thank you to every-
one who put in all the 
hardwork this summer to give our students a beautiful 
building to learn in.

Building Improvements
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